
VETTE VISIONS PHOTOGRAPHY CONTEST 2019 

“Every Picture Tells a Story” 

 

This is a fun contest open to all NICC members. The rules are simple and professional 

photography skills not needed. A panel of judges who are not members of the NICC will 

select winning pictures. Prizes will be awarded to three entries. Decisions of the judges 

are final. Please be safe and responsible when taking pictures. Capture the memories 

and have fun!  Where will you take Vette Visions in 2019? 

 

Rules: 

1. The image must include a copy of Vette Visions conspicuously visible. 

2. Include a landmark or sign that identifies the location. 

3. Blurry images will not be accepted. 

4. Your Corvette does not have to be pictured, however, extra points will be 

awarded if a Corvette is included (Corvette does not have to belong to member). 

5. Provide a brief description of the location, people, and any interesting information 

associated with the image. 

6. Multiple images from the same member are welcomed. 

7. Member must be in good standing with the NICC. 

8. Ensure the safety and well being of all involved and be respectful of other people 

and their property. 

9. Entries must be submitted by November 30, 2019. 

 

Submission of Entries: 

Entries may be submitted multiple methods.  

1. Images can be emailed to the NICC Editor through the website or directly to 

preston.morgan06@yahoo.com. 

2. Prints may be given to Preston Morgan at monthly meetings. 

 

All images submitted become the property of the NICC and can be used for public 

relations and other purposes. The Editor reserves the right to modify the image 

(cropping, resolution, etc.) without materially modifying the scope and purpose in order 

to prepare it for publication. 

 

 


